From: Gary Cozette

To: Clerk
Subject: Yes to Solar Grant for Leelanau County Building
Date: Monday, February 19, 2024 1:53:06 PM

Dear County Clerk: Please email this to all of the Commissioners today. Thank you. Gary
To the Leelanau County Board of Commissioners:

I urge you to vote “YES” for the application for a solar grant to install solar panels on the
County Government Center property. This will reduce county building electricity expenses,
and will offer a demonstration project for residents, businesses, and other counties as
Michigan transitions to clean energy to confront climate change.

Last year, I gave public comment to the Board of Commissioners in support of the then
proposed Clean Energy Task Force, specifically suggesting that solar panels be place on the
Leelanau County Building.

I applaud the Commissioners for approving the Clean Energy Task Force. I trust the Board of
Commissioners will now move to take advantage of the state incentive funding opportunities
to install solar panels in Leelanau County Government Center.

Gary Cozette

4344 Burdickville Road
Maple City

Mobile: 773.350.3518



